


Thurs. Aug. 2, 1991

From: Ken
HMD

To: Dr.

Henschel

Donald Lindberg, M.D.

Re: Regional Medical Programs

Havinu looked through the minutes of the meetings of the Board of.—
Regen& for the library, I found the following, photocopied
references to Regional Medical Programs. These were all of the
references to RMPS that I could locate from meetings held during
those years in which RMPs were in existence.

On another matter, the old RMP files have arrived from the
Washington National Record Center, and have proved to be a rich
source of information. I am making an inventory of the contents of
these files, and following leads on individuals who played a
significant role, particularly in the later years of RMPs.


